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NEWS BULLETIN OF TRW AMATEUR RADIO CLUB
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KNOW_YOUR OFFICERS
We Ge Ivey, WAGQET, has been employed here at TRW for 14 years come August 11,

1978 He holds a Technician's License and has been a "Ham" for approximately
twenty (20) years. He is active in the Crestline Amateur Repeater Organization,
‘WR6ACJ; and the Southern California Amateur Television Club, '

Bill is "seml-active" on 2 meters, 1 % meters, and 3/L4 meters with the following
equipment:

1)FM, 2 mtrs, Mobile, Midland 13=-500, and 5/8 wave antenna
Base, Kenwood 7400A, and (a) 16 els colinear (b) Ringo Ranger
2)FM, 1% mtrs, Mobile, Midland 13-509, and "J" antenna
Base, Midland 13-509, and Ringo Ranger
3)ATV, 3/4 mtrs, Base, Motorola ThL, and 16 el. colinear

He has been in electronics for 28 yeéars and holds a commercial radio telephone
license, first class with a radar endorsement.,

Bill says his class "D" citizen dand license is used when he needs "reliable
communication", Hi!

MAY DOCR PRIZE WINNERS

Fred Valentine WAG0TH SWR Meter

Bill Ivey WAGQET SWR Meter

George Lee WAIOW Antenna Tuner (SST)
Stan Johnson WEEKK . Phonograph Oscillator

*%% MEETING REMINDER *** R5=1135
Always the last Wednesday at noon

Subject:

Speaker:
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FIELD DAY - JUNE 24TH/25TH Al Lee, WEKQI

The big event takes place this coming weekend so I hope everyone is
p1annfng to participate in some way or another. If you are going to be at
the site, I have information for all of you. Otherwise, everyone else
can help by getting on the air and giving W6TRW/G a call.

Set up time will begin around 7:30 or 8:00 on Saturday morning at the
Rolling Hills High School, located at Hawthorne and Silver Spur Road in
Rolling Hills. The athletic field we are using is located nearest to the
classrooms and gymnasium. Do not drive onto the field unless you are
using a RV to house your station. You can drive on to deliver your tent _
and equipment but otherwise plan on parking in the adjacent parking lot.
Classroom M-15 has been made available to us so meet there if you want to
volunteer to help.

Lou Cartierhas the cooking and feeding details well organized with
assistance from Alice Dews and Jan Lee and probably several others.

If you are planning to stay all night, be aware that the parking
Tot and acess to the field will be Tocked from 11:30 PM until 7:00 AM.
during this time, you can walk to or from the field through a round-
about path.

We will be operating class 7A and have capability of transmitting on
16 bands so you can see that about half of the bands will be sharing
operating time. Bill Dews, K6AWO will be handling the log sheets and
determining which stations will be operating. Please cooperate with Bill
because it becomes quite a task to organize all of this.

The novice station will be using Ralph Clarks new call KAGAVF/6 and
will be operating continuously. The OSCAR station will try to meet all
passes of OSCAR 7 and 8 in view of our site which also does not count
as a separate band.

SEE YOU ON THE HILL SATURDAY AND SUNDAY==nw--e--

SEE MAP
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TREASURER'S REPORT MAY 1978

Balance on Hand May 1, 1978 $651.78
Receipts:
Membership Dues $17.00
Class Tuition 16.00
Raffle Sales 28.25
Novice Material 10.00
Total $ 71.25
Expense:
Crosstalk $37.21
Door Prizes 16.94
Speaker's Lunch (April & May) 15.08
Total $ 69.23
Balance on Hand May 31, 1978 $653.80
W/; Czﬁr, €1/
W. G. Ivey

Treasurer, TRW/ARC

ATTENTION ARRL MEMBERS (and potential members)!
Help the TRW ARC at no cost to yourself when renewing your ARRL membership
or applying for membership. Here are the details.

Instead of sending the form and money directly to the ARRL, give them to our
treasurer, Bill Ivey, WA6QET. He will forward them to the ARRL, and the club
will receive $1.50 per person renewing. The standard rates apply, which are:
§12 for the first year, $11 for the second year, and $10 for each succeeding
year. For example, a five year membership’would cost $53.

Family memberships for immediate family members who live at the same address
are available at $2.00 per person. Family members don't receive QST (and the
club doesn't receive a benefit).

Life memberships are available for $240; contact the ARRL directly for details.
The club does not receive benefits for life memberships.
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SUNDAY 4O Meter Net .

For those who may have missed it, the 40 Meter Club Net has been re-activated
and moved to Sunday at 11:0C Local Time on the frequency of 7,280 Mhz. So

far there have been check-ins from: N6NW, K6RL, WBEUJX, K6GWC, WBETWY, WB6ETDE,
W6SCL (Pebble Beach), and W6BIY (Clear Lake), who is using his new General
Class priviliegess All stations have had good signalse. W6SCL has been setting
up CW schedules with net stationse We all hope that there will be more club
participants during the future nets, all are welcome, de N6NW, cuFD

WANTED

Information on CW Crystal filters for Tempo 2020, I need filter approximately

300 Hze IF Freguency 6187 Mhz,
Mel Erb K6GWC Extes 50345

12824 Dewey Street
Los Angeles, 90066

CREDIT FOR PASSING THE CW exam can now be retained by an FCC license applicant
even though he failed the written tests In a decision reach Wednesday, the
Commissioners agreed to allow an applicant such credit for up to one year after
he takes an exams To receive the CW credit the applicant will be given an FCC
Form 845 by the Field Office at the time of the exam. He turns it in when

he returns for another try and receives credit for the CW portion of the exam,

FORM 845 WITL BE HONORED only by the Field Office that issued ite The forms
and instructions for their use have gone to all FCC Field Offices, and the Rules
change becomes effective immediatelys However, to be on the safe side, it would
be wise to check with your local Field Office to see if they've implented the
new procedure before going in for an exam,.

THX HR Report

SANDARC -
1978 ARRL NATIONAIL CONVENTION
SAN DIEGO  SEPTEMBER 22 = 23 = 24




